Jocelyn Gonzalez-Thies

From: Paul Brumbaum <pbrumbaum@earthlink.net>
Sent: Saturday, July 22, 2023 10:46 AM

To: pbscommissions

Subject: Case #CDP_2021-0051

To the Department of Planning and Building Services Commission Staff and the Coastal Permit Administrator -
My name is Paul Brumbaum, residing at 33101 Navarro Ridge Road, my home since 1967.

AT&amp;T installed the utility poles in question in brazen disregard for the coastal permitting process pertaining to the
Highly Scenic Zone, and for public safety as well (poles installed an unsafe distance from the road, and in some cases in
the drainage culvert).

My question is this:

Years ago Pacific Bell undergrounded its phone lines along the same route. Why shouldn't AT&amp;T, one of the best
capitalized corporations in the world, do likewise?

Itis in AT&amp;T's interest to do this not just as a matter of law, but as a responsible corporate citizen and a good
neighbor.

AT&amp;T should do the right thing and underground the line.

Respectfully submitted,
Paul Brumbaum

33101 Navarro Ridge Road
pbrumbaum@mcn.org



